
Posted Date: June 18, 2015  Pull Date: July 06, 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For up-to-date service alerts follow us on 

Twitter:@MasonTransitwww.masontransit.org 

 

NO SERVICE 
JULY 04, 2015 

 
 

In observance of the holiday, Mason 
Transit Authority will be closed and 

service will not run  
Saturday, July 04, 2015. 

 
Regular service will resume on Monday 

July 06, 2015. 
 

For more information call the customer 
service center at (360) 427-5033. 

 
 

 

 

http://www.masontransit.org/

